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Statement of Shadi Khadivi, Washington Park Neighborhood Association 
 
The Washington Park Neighborhood Association is in a unique location working within the legislature 
Districts 2 &5. We have a great working relationship within both boundaries, and we have several key 
landmarks in our community that tie us together. However, within the Washington Park Neighborhood 
Association, half the community lives in District 2 and the other half lives in District 5. While we have a 
good working relationship with both communities, and it is important to consider that we are bound 
together by key landmarks and communities of interest. We are in a unique position where we celebrate 
Washington Park Townsend Park, the Lark Street Business District. These areas within our area bridge 
our district together as a community. Simultaneously, we work closely with the Center Square 
Association, Hudson Park Neighborhood Association, and the Park South Neighborhood Association on 
key issues that impact us at the county and the city level. 
 
We believe that the proposed configuration does not consider the impacted community wholistically. 
We as a group focus and encourage walkable communities. We utilize and celebrate our mixed-use 
commercial corridor on Lark Street while celebrating the historic Washington Park and Townsend Park. 
We focus and celebrate the architectural buildings in a local historic district. We believe that these 
elements tie our community together as one voice. The proposed configuration in hand, separates and 
expands the boundaries and splits, Hudson Park, Center Square, Park South and Washington Park and 
this is not in the best interest of our immediate community. Simultaneously its important to realize that 
Washington Park Neighborhood Association needs a stronger Lark Street bid corridor and further 
dividing that in three will hurts all communities of interest. 
 
Please consider rejecting the proposal to bifurcate the 5th LD and consider adopting a proposal that 
thinks more unified neighborhood. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Shadi Khadivi  
President, WPNA 


